
K - 6 Free Public Charter School

Renaissance Academy Charter School of the Arts is recruiting for the
upcoming school year. Learn more about RA at our Drive-Thru Open
House on Saturday, March 20th from 12 noon to 2 pm, 299 Kirk Road
off of Latta Rd. Families will remain in their cars, with their masks on
as they pull up to each station to learn more about RA and our
programs. The first fifty cars to show up will receive a RA Swag bag
filled with awesome surprises. Renaissance Academy where
students, including English Language Learners and students with
learning challenges, find success!

For more information please call Mrs. Felton 585.225.4200 x209


